
ATTENTION CV UNIT OWNERS: 

 

On 2/24, the owners of 3037 North 

Haverhill Road withdrew their applications 

for building a 100-bed drug rehab facility 

on this parcel, which is adjacent to the 

Norwich section of Century Village.  

 

The application has been removed from the 

agenda for the 2/27 meeting of the PBC 

Commissioners, and the UCO bus service 

to this meeting has been cancelled.  

 

We thank all CV unit owners who took 

the time to attend the 2/6 Zoning 

Commission meeting and who made 

their voices heard.  

 


